
20  22 

FOLLOW-UP WEEKEND (May 7-8) 
PULPIT LETTER

My dear brothers and sisters in Christ,

Every year, you enrich and promote the works of our Church by contributing to the Archbishop’s 
Catholic Appeal. To those who have already donated, I offer my genuine and heartfelt thanks.  

This year’s 2022 appeal is inspired by, in a particular way, the small group of apostles in the early 
Church who sought to fulfill the mission of Jesus Christ as they spread his words of salvation. 
They shared our Lord’s mission with a servant’s heart. The appeal is your chance to share YOUR 
servant’s heart when you make a gift that funds more than 40 archdiocesan ministries that serve 
our neighbors in need.

Your gift will also return to your parish community as a blessing. Since a portion of all appeal 
donations is distributed to parishes, your parish will be better equipped to invest in pastoral 
programs.

Please make a meaningful and intentional appeal gift this year at archden.org/givetoday.  

May our Lord bless you with his happiness and peace.

Sincerely and gratefully yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Samuel J. Aquila, S.T.L.
Archbishop of Denver


